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Jim Boyer

US Army Corps of Engineers

Wanamaker Building

Philadelphia, PA

Re:  Sugarhouse Casino 106 review

Dear Mr. Boyer,

The Delaware Riverkeeper Network is concerned about how well the historic edge of the Delaware River and the historic floodplain have been identified and articulated.  

We understand that this is a difficult process and that the site has been heavily impacted by historic fill and build projects.  But it is our perspective that the applicant, its experts and the Army Corps have been provided with a variety of historic maps that would/should allow a better and more definitive articulation of the historic edge of the Delaware River, the evolution and historic impacts that historic fill and build projects have had on the Delaware River itself as well as both up and downstream communities, and the relative location of archaeological, prehistoric and historic finds (or potential finds) in proximity to the historic water’s edge.

We believe that a very defined and successful articulation of the historic water’s edge and floodplain is of archaeological, prehistoric, historic and ecological value and believe that there should be a more defined identification and discussion of the historic rivers edge and associated floodplain, and the implications of prehistoric and historic fill and build activities on the river itself and the community around.

Yours sincerely,

Maya K. van Rossum

the Delaware Riverkeeper
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